
Meeting called to order 6:01 pm.

Last meeting minutes were emailed out and reviewed.  Tom made a motion to approve minutes.  
Catherine second the motion.  Motion passed. 

Donations

BPA received donation of $300 from Alliance Data.  $120 donated by Russ & Julie Brandon, specifically 
Petrol Pro and Engineering.

Treasurer's Report

Tom presented recent budget report.  Transportation costs have totaled $5,000 so far and may continue 
to go up.

No other matters were presented in Treasurer's Report.  Catherine made a motion to accept the 
Treasurer's Report.  Juan second the motion.  Motion passed.

RMCGA

There are still a few volunteer slots open for parents to sign up for.  Hopefully slots will get filled. 

Uniform Update

Andrea -  Contacted Adams Five Star Foundation.  They are trying to see if there's money in the fund to 
give.  Andrea also contacted Summit Bank & Trust.  They are willing to do a donation but needs to be 
submitted with a specific type of letter.  In regards to grant writing, BPA is better off to pay a grant writer 
to compose it.  This may not be worth the cost and it would be better to do raffles, fundraising, etc.

Go Fund Me

Catherine said that she would see if Luke could create a video to add to the page.

Jazz concert will be next Thursday.  Century Middle School will be here for the concert.  It was 
suggested that refreshments would be served at the end of concert.  It was suggested that parents 
donate the refreshments. 

On February 29, Horizon is having an open house for incoming freshmen.  Erica will give general 
information, but will schedule time with those parents who have specific questions. 

Band Trip

Erica stated that the band will do a trip next year, but is not sure if it will be abroad or in the states.  
More information will follow.

Freddy's Fundraiser will be the week of March 21.  The date will either be on the Tuesday or Thursday 
of that week. The time for the fundraiser will be from 4-8 pm.

No other business.  Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 pm.


